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Dear Parents & Carers,

On Friday 11  July, we held our Annual Sports Awards Evening, at which we were pleased to offer
thanks to all students who have contributed so much to "@teamfarmors" in 2024-25. We also
expressed our thanks to school staff who enable our students to wear PE kit year in their lessons
and excuse them frequently in order to leave early for fixtures and to parents who help with
transport. 

th

Several  prizes were awarded in each year group to our 'Players of the Season' in all our major
sports as well as an overall Sportsman and Sportswoman. We awarded a KS3 Commitment Award
and our U14 Girls and Y8 Boys Football Teams were our 'Teams of the Year.'

We are very lucky to work with such committed and talented youngsters. This year we have had so
many successes, we won’t mention them all but we conquered all in District Netball & Rounders; Y8
Boys were District Football Champions; U13 and U15 Boys District Tennis Champions; Y10 Boys
were County Softball Champions and we absolutely demolished the field again at the District
Athletics Championships beating the school in 2  by 123 point.nd

For a school our size, we clearly punch well above our weight. We cannot take all the credit for this
as we know how hard students work with their clubs outside of school but it is clear that they take
great pride in being part of school teams and we look forward to working with them all again next
year.

At Sports Awards, I mentioned we would offer a 'retrospective' ticket as a way in which parents
could make a contribution to the PE Department. The link/QR code below should enable you to do
that should you wish to. We will continue to offer the best quality and extended Extra Curricular
programme we can within our means and any contributions will go towards those extra kit items
and travel expenses our limited budget cannot always extend to. Likewise, if anyone is interested in
sponsoring any team kits please get in touch.

We hope you have a fantastic summer and thanks again

Mr Hockey
Head of PE
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